
30th November 2023
Christmas Updates 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Please find below information about Christmas this year:

Christmas Cards
Children can bring in Christmas cards for their friends and staff if they would like to
from Monday 11th December. Your child needs to bring the cards into school and post
them in the letterbox outside each classroom for the children in that class.

Christmas dinner
On Tuesday 19th December all children and staff will be having a Christmas dinner.
Further details will follow.

Christmas Jumpers
It is National Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday 7th December. Children can wear a
Christmas jumper on this day. If you’d like to give a donation, all proceeds will go to
Save the Children charity. Donations can bemade viaMCAS or cash. Children canwear
a Christmas jumper without a donation.

Christmas jumpers can then be worn on the 18th, 19th and 20th of December
alongside the normal school uniform.

Last Day of Term
Children will finish at the normal time on the last day of term. Fulbridge AcademyHigh
(Reception and Year 1) at 3:15pm and Fulbridge Academy at 3:20pm.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Mr Erskine
Principal


